
“Fantasy is a necessary ingredient in 
 living, it’s a way of looking at life 
through the wrong end of a telescope.” 

-Dr. Seuss 

We have experienced rain, snow, and warm sunny days so far this year, but we have been 
making the most of our time and always exploring outside! We learned about the farm 
show and all the fun things that happen there, especially the animals! We have reviewed 
vowels and how evil E makes a vowel “say your name!” We discussed herpetology, hawks, 
and helicopters, jaw bones, jewels, and Jurassic! We introduced rhyming and poetry and 
love making up silly rhyming words! 

Having Fun 

This semester we started 
incorporating our learning 
centers into circle time. We do 
these at least one day a week and 
it gives us the opportunity to 
work with teachers in small 
groups. We practice writing, 
phonics, math, and sight words! 

February started off cold with Landis Woods Larry (our 
resident marmot) announcing six more weeks of winter after 
seeing his shadow. We have been working hard at identifying 
vowels in words and talked about the letter U, including use, 
utilize, ugly, and under water.  



 

We will be celebrating Dr. 

Seuss week February 27– 

March 3. We invite students 

to participate in the following 

themes:  

Monday: Crazy hair/silly 

socks! 

Tuesday: Pajama Day!  

Wednesday: Wear a hat! 

Thursday: Wear Red– 

Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!  

Friday: Pajama Day and 

Green Eggs Day (fresh from 

Mr. Matt’s chickens!)  

In the     
Future... 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Kathy, Miss Joanna, Miss Linda, Miss Naomi, Mr. Zach 

NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org February, 2023 

SAVE THE DATE!  

End of year program 

Friday, May 19th.  

Both AM classes will 

perform at 9:15am 

and the Afternoon 

class will perform at 

12:45pm 


